
 

April 21, 2023 

Honorable Richard J. Durbin 
Chair 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman: 

I write in response to the letter of April 10, 2023, from you and other members of 
the Senate Judiciary Committee to the Chief Justice of the United States, which has been 
referred to me in my capacity as Secretary of the Judicial Conference of the United 
States.  I have forwarded your letter to the Judicial Conference Committee on Financial 
Disclosure, which is responsible for implementing the disclosure provisions of the Ethics 
in Government Act and addressing allegations of errors or omissions in the filing of 
financial disclosure reports.  

If we may be of further assistance to you in this or any other matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact us through our Office of Legislative Affairs, Administrative Office of 
the United States Courts, at 202-502-1700. 

Sincerely,   

Roslynn R. Mauskopf 
Secretary 
 

cc: Honorable Dianne Feinstein  Honorable Sheldon Whitehouse 
 Honorable Amy Klobuchar   Honorable Christopher A. Coons 
 Honorable Richard Blumenthal  Honorable Mazie K. Hirono 
 Honorable Cory A. Booker   Honorable Alex Padilla 
 Honorable Jon Ossoff   Honorable Peter Welch 
       Honorable Lindsey O. Graham 
 


